
                                                                                            

  

 

  

TO:                  Members of the Hilbert College Community 

  

FROM:            Jill Meyer, Chair, Presidential Search Committee 

  

SUBJECT:       Search Update 

 

DATE:             August 3, 2018 

  

  

The search for the next president of Hilbert College is making great progress.  Hilbert’s  

Search Consultant, Kate Haley, has been screening and selecting candidates whose background 

and experience seem especially consistent with the presidential qualities and qualifications 

established for the search.  The Committee has identified candidates who will be invited to 

confidential preliminary interviews with the search committee. After that round of interviews, 

the Committee will select a limited number of candidates to later participate in more extensive 

interviews on campus with a broad range of Hilbert constituents.  We will notify you of the 

specific dates and times of these visits as soon as they are scheduled, possibly early in the Fall 

semester. 

  

As a Committee, we are very pleased with the quality of the candidate pool and have 

every reason to believe that our search will successfully conclude on schedule this fall.  If you 

have any questions, please direct them to me in care of Rick Pinkowski (rickp@hilbert.edu), or 

to Dr. Katherine Haley, our consultant, (khaley@haleyassociates.net). 

  

I also want you to know that when the search resumed, Nancy Dobson and Ted Oexle 

realized that due to unexpected changes in their work and life responsibilities they could no 

longer serve on the committee.  Fr. Ted Jost has accepted the invitation to serve on the 

committee as a representative of the Board of Trustees.  

  

Thank you for your continued interest and support in this important effort. 
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